-Original Message-----
From: Mark Snell [mailto:mark.snell@openwindows.com] 
Sent: Saturday, 12 April 2003 7:39 AM
To: Legal and Constitutional, Committee (SEN)
Subject: Australian Human Rights Commission Legislation Bill 2003
Dear Sir/Madam
 

Inquiry into the provisions of the Australian Human Rights Commission Legislation Bill 2003
 

I am just an ordinary citizen who has never needed recourse to the Human Rights and Equal Opportunity Commission or been subject of its attention.
 

However, I value its role as an independent safeguard which strengthens our democratic society. It provides one of the few mechanisms available to address social inequalities within our community.
 

I am concerned that proposed legislative changes appear to diminish this function and make it subject to political control. The fact that the commission itself sees the proposed changes as undermining its important intervention powers underlines this.
 

What distinguishes Australia's quality of life from that of other countries is the degree to which we guarantee the rights and treatment of all our citizens.
 

 

Yours faithfully
 

Mark Snell
PO Box 585
Woy Woy NSW 2256
4342 5333
 

 

 

